



Ottawa, Canada K1A 0A2

July 11, 2014

RECEIVED 29 JUL

Graduate Research

Ms. Helene Marsh
President
The Society for Marine Mammalogy
School of Earth and Environmental Sciences
James Cook University, Townsville
Queensland 4811
AUSTRALIA

Dear Ms. Marsh:

I would like to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of June 17 addressed to the Prime Minister regarding Cacouna Harbour and the St. Lawrence beluga whale habitat.

Please be assured that your comments, offered on behalf of the Society for Marine Mammalogy, have been carefully reviewed. I have taken the liberty of forwarding copies of your correspondence to the Honourable Lisa Raitt, Minister of Transport and the Honourable Gail Shea, Minister of Fisheries and Oceans. I am certain that the Ministers will appreciate being made aware of your views, and will wish to give them every consideration.

Thank you for writing to the Prime Minister.

P. Monteith

Yours sincerely,

Executive Correspondence Officer